CITY OF PORTSMOUTH



PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

March 1, 2016

Public Meeting for Outer Islington Street sidewalk project to be held Thursday, March 10th at City Hall

PORTSMOUTH, NH – The Portsmouth Department of Public Works will be hosting a public meeting to discuss a proposed new sidewalk on Islington St from Vine St to the Portsmouth Plains. The meeting will take place on **Thursday, March 10, 2016**, beginning at 6:30 p.m. **at City Hall in Conference Room A.**

The City has drafted up a conceptual plan for the new sidewalk and roadway changes. This plan may be viewed online at: http://www.cityofportsmouth.com/agendas/2016/misc/OuterIslingtonSt02-28-2016pdp.pdf This meeting will give the public an opportunity to provide input that will be incorporated into the final plan.

Please contact David Desfosses, Construction Project Manager, at 766-1411 or djdesfos@cityofportsmouth.com with any questions.